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December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
With the end of term fast approaching we wanted to send you some key dates for your diary. 
  
Monday 11 December- Key Stage 3 Food Drive donation day 
Tuesday 12 December-Key Stage 4 Food Drive donation day 
Thursday 14 December-Year 11 PCE (Online) 
Friday 15 December-Whole School Non-uniform day (Further information below). Students 
will be dismissed from 12.30pm. 
  
Monday 18 December-Monday 1 January-Christmas break 
  
Tuesday 2 January-INSET day (School closed to students) 
Wednesday 3 January-Beginning of Term 3 All students to arrive at normal time 
Thursday 4 January-Year 13 PCE (In person) 
Wednesday 24 January-Parent Council Meeting 
Thursday 25 January-Year 8 Curriculum Evening (More information to follow in the New 
Year) 
   
Food Drive Information: 
This year the Student Council have decided they would like to support a local foodbank 
during the Christmas period. To support this initiative, we will be having a whole school non-
uniform day on Friday 15 December and students have been asked to bring in donations as 
follows (Please do not bring items in on days other than those designated below): 
  
KS3 (Year 7 + 8)-Steyne Site-11 December 
KS4 (Year 9, 10 + 11)- Arundel Site -12 December 
  
Non-uniform day 15 December-Students are reminded that non-uniform needs to be 
appropriate for school and students are expected to have their equipment for lessons. 
 
All donations will be taken to Seahaven Storehouse on the last Thursday of term. Please see 
the attached flyer for recommended items to be bought in on 11/12 December. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Seaford Head School 
 


